

## THE NORWEGIAN NOBEL COMMITTEE

Invitation to nominate candidates for

## The Nobel Peace Prize

All proposals for candidates for the Nobel Peace Prize, to be awarded December 10th, must, in order to be taken into consideration, be presented to the Norwegian Nobel Committee by a duly qualified person before the first of February of the same year.

Any one of the following persons is entitled to submit proposals:

- members of national assemblies and governments;
- members of international courts of law;
- university chancellors; university professors of social science, history, philosophy, law and theology; leaders of peace research institutes and institutes of foreign affairs;
- former Nobel Peace Prize laureates;
- · board members of organisations that have received the Nobel Peace Prize;
- present and past members of the Norwegian Nobel Committee; (committee members must present their nomination at the latest at the first committee meeting after February 1);
- former advisers at the Norwegian Nobel Institute.

The Nobel Peace Prize may also be accorded to institutions or associations.

The nominators are strongly requested not to publish their proposals.

Proposals should be sent to: The Norwegian Nobel Committee

Henrik Ibsens gate 51 NO-0255 OSLO

Norway.